
Follow up email from my phone call this 
afternoon on 25th August 2009. Re. Postage 
price increase:     

I object to another increase in postage at this 
time; because Aug/september 2008 there 
was an increase of 10% from 50 cents up to 
55 cents ........this was reasonable as we 
hadn't had an increase for a while.......to try 
and have another 5 cents added again so 
soon would mean that from 2008  (50 cents) 
to this increase in 2010  to (60 cents) they 
would have increased the cost of postage by 
20% this is too much in a short period of 
time. I sympathise with the problems they 
face in the market place, but they have 
created more business in other areas to help 
compensate. Postage costs in Australia 
are very high as it is.  

I am certainly objecting to this increase. How 
many people can expect a 20% payrise over 
a couple of years, for no extra work output. 
  Regards Ann Heaneay  Moe Victoria 3825 


